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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5 – The Grand Book Exchange 

In Year 5, we are excited to announce the launch of ‘The Grand book exchange’, aimed at encouraging our 
students to read for pleasure and share their favourite stories with one another. 

Starting this week, we invite your child to bring a book into school which they have enjoyed at home and 
would be happy to pass along to others. This can be a fiction or non-fiction book which they believe other 
pupils might enjoy.  Books can be placed in our designated ‘Book Loan’ baskets located in the Annex 
building. 

The aim of this is to not only promote reading but also foster a sense of community and generosity among 
our pupils. Please ensure that the book your child brings in is one they are happy to give away, as these 
books will remain in the baskets for others to enjoy. 

We are looking forward to seeing our Book Loan baskets fill up with wonderful reading selections! Thank you 
for your support in encouraging a love of reading within our Year 5 community. 

Kind regards, 

The Year 5 Team 
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